
Please support us where possible. Please donate online through our yellow donate button at the bottom of our website (by card or 
paypal). There is also an option to set up a monthly standing order. Alternatively, our bank details are St Thomas More Church, 
NatWest, account 44136757, sort code 60-23-19 or we have contactless card/phone readers in the church.   

ST THOMAS MORE CHURCH 

380 Lordship Lane, SE22 8ND 
Tel: 020 8693 5070 Email: dulwich@rcaos.org.uk Website: www.stthomasmorechurch.co.uk 

 

 

   Fr Bartłomiej Dudek (Parish Priest)           Fr Joseph Gulliford (Assistant Priest) 
 

PARISH DIARY AND MASS INTENTIONS 
Parish activities are in italic  
Masses are held at the remaining times 
 

Sun 15 October 
08.30 People of the parish  
10.00  Deceased members of Turner family 
11.15 Parish tea and coffee in JPC 
12.00 Rufa and Acelo Zapatos RIP 
17.30 Alex Torrents RIP  

 

Mon 16 October (St Hedwig) 
09.30     Deceased members of Aearley, Bennett and  
               Whelan families 
               OTP: Sean Shevlin RIP 
09.30     Baby & toddler group. Book via parish email 
14.00     John Paul Centre Association in JPC 
 

Tue 17 October (St Ignatius of Antioch) 
09.30     Frank, Molly and Patrick O’Brien RIP 
               OTP: Jim Stack RIP 
 

Wed 18 October (St Luke, Evangelist) 
09.30 Deceased members of Aguire family 
               OTP: Ryan Adu-Gyamfi – 6th birthday 
19.00 Adoration and Confession 

  

Thu 19 October (Sts John de Brebeuf &  
               companions) 
09.30 Patrick O’Brien RIP – first anniversary 
               OTP: Peggy Doran 
19.30     Charismatic prayer time in JPC 
                

Fri 20 October  
09.30 Veronika – thanksgiving and Godsblessing   
               for 90th birthday 
 

Sat 21 October (St Margaret Clitherow) 
08.30 Adoration and Confession  
09.30 Deceased family members of Ann Kenny 
17.00 Confession 
17.30 John and Betty O’Connor RIP 
 

Sun 22 October (World Mission Sunday) 
08.30 Tommy Donnelly RIP  
10.00  Deceased members of the Lucking family 
11.15 Parish tea and coffee in JPC 
12.00 People of the parish 
17.30 Maria Louisa Santos RIP 
 
 
 
OTP: Mass offered outside of the parish 

 

The second collection for PACT (Prison Advice & Care 
Trust) will take place on 14/15 October when we will 
welcome our parish PACT representative speaking at 
each Mass.  PACT is the national Catholic charity 
supporting people affected by imprisonment. The 
second collection next weekend on 21/22 October will 
be for Missio during World Mission Sunday. Missio 
helps missionaries to work alongside communities 
throughout the world that are poor or in need.  
 

Formation Day for Extraordinary Ministers of Holy 
Communion and Lectors will take place on Saturday 21 
October at Bishop Thomas Grant. Please see the poster 
in the porch for further details on how to register. If 
you are planning on attending, please let Diane 
Sequeira know on 07961 384544 (if you haven’t done 
so already). 
 

First Holy Communion: our parish is organising First 
Holy Communion preparation for Catholic children from 
the parish who are currently in Year 3 or older. 
Registration forms are now available at the back of the 
church and on our website.  
 

 

Altar Servers: we would like to invite our young people, 
who have made their First Holy Communion, to 
consider becoming an Altar Server with us. Please 
could parents fill in the form available in the sacristy or 
email the parish office for the form. We look forward 
to arranging rehearsals in the near future.  
 

Thank you: please find a kind letter from the Manna 
Centre in the porch thanking all who donated gifts 
towards the Harvest collection.  
 

Holy Souls: in November we remember those who 
have passed. We have scheduled the Mass intentions 
received last November during the coming months of 
October/November/December/January. If you would 
like to ask for Mass intentions for particular relatives to 
be said this year, these will need to be offered outside 
of the parish. In this case, please leave the Holy Souls 
envelopes (which are at the back of the church) with 
one of the priests or in the first collection bags. We will 
pray for these deceased during the Rosary Adoration 
every Saturday in November after the evening Mass.   
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